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NEXT MEETING— September 26t starting at 6:30pm
Where— Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking
249 Spencer St, Manchester

Meeting Demo

Eric Holmquist
Eccentric Turning

Upcoming Events
September 24th — QPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.

If you would like to attend please email or call Jim.
jimkephart@aol.com 860-643-9431

September 27th — Woodturning Contest
Eastern States Exposition
www.thebige.com/p/competitions/creative-arts/634

September 30th — Open House
Parkerville Wood Products



Meeting Demo

Dan Merlo demonstrated turning boxes




Show and Yell

Cameron Johnson Nathan Merlo

Albert D’Antonio



Ken Rowe

]e Garofalo - John Webber

CVSW Open House

Hey- I want to thank everyone for coming yesterday. The open house was a huge success and it is
because of you all coming together to make it so.

Thank you. I do hope you all had a good time and that it was a worthwhile day for you.

Looking forward to seeing you all here again soon.

best

Bob Van Dyke
Director
Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking



CCW Picnic
Butch Watson hosted a great picnic
Roland Lavoie demonstrated turning heart bowls
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Meeting Minutes

6:35 meeting brought to order

Treasury report read and accepted

5 guests attended meeting

Officer nominating committee needed

November meeting will be election of officers

Motion made to pay AAW dues of the 4 main club officers if not already a member.
President, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer. Accepted

Meeting adjourned 8:15



